
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER 
BOUDH FOREST DIVISION, BOUDH 

Phone/ Fax No. 06841-222073 e-mail-dfo.boudh@odisha.gov.in 

Letter No114_ 4F-254/2022 Dt. 31/_03/_2022 

To 

The Deputy General Manager, (E) 
EHT (Const), Angul 

Sub: Proposal for diversion of 0.29 Ha. Of Forest Land for Construction of 
132KV Transmission Line from 132/33KV Grid S/s, Boudh to 
proposed 220/132/33 KV Grid S/s, Kiakata by OPTCL. 

Ref: Your letter no. 174 dt. 08.03.2022 

Sir, 

With reference to the above cited letter on the captioned subject, you 

have submitted the hard copies of the aforesaid forest diversion project proposal to this 

office vide letter no. under reference. During scrutiny of the same following 

discrepancies have been found. 

1. The index has not been attached in DP. 

2. Area of the forest land proposed for diversion mentioned in Part-l village wise 

breakup in Check List No. 7 is mismatched. 

3. Authenticated document that the UA has applied to competent authority for settlement 

of rights under FRA has not been submitted. 

4. Species wise (Scientific Name) and Girth-class wise enumeration list of trees standing 

in the forest and non-forest land involved in the project have not been submitted 

separately. 
5. Land Schedule of Revenue Forest Land has not been vetted by concerned Range 

Officer and concerned Tahsildar. 

6. Undertaking for payment of cost of Penal CA, Addl. CA and SSWLCP have not 

been submitted. 

7. Technical sanctioned copy of the project (Annexure II) as annexed in Part - I has 

not been submitted. 

8. DGPS Maps of proposed Diversion Area vetted by ORSAC have not been 

authenticated by the concerned Forest and Revenue Officials. 

P.T.O. 



9. An undertaking for submission of Stage-I compliance within one year of the Stage-I 

approval/before expiry of working permission has not been submitted. 

10. The cadastral map as annexed in Part - I as Plate VI - XIII have not been 

submitted. 

11. Guidelines of MoEF & CC, Gol regarding Cost Benefit Analysis annexed as 

Anexxure IV has not been submitted. 

Hence, the above forest diversion project proposal is returned herewith 

for necessary compliance of the observations raised by the undersigned and 

resubmission at an early date for further processing of forest diversion project proposal 

at this end. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Divisional 02/20- 

Divisional Fórest Officer 
Boudh Division 

Memo No, 1720 Dt. 3/_03/_ 2022 

Copy to the Chief Conservator of Forest, Forest Diversion& Nodal Officer 

(FC Act), o/o the Principal Chief Conservator of Forest &HoFF, Odisha, Bhubaneswar 

for favour of kind information and necessary action. 

Divisional Fofest Officer 
ABoudh Division 

Memo No. 172) Dt.3/ 03 / 2022 
Copy to the Regional Chief Conservator of Forest, Berhampur Circle for 

favour of kind information and necessary action. 

Divisional Forest Oficer 
A Boudh Division 
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